
CDOT is moving forward with the Environmental Assessment and 
preliminary engineering for the Floyd Hill Project. 

 
CDOT has spent the past 6 months evaluating transportation needs and priorities 
across the state through Your Transportation Plan, a comprehensive dialogue with 
residents across the state on transportation needs. The Floyd Hill Project remains a 
high priority for CDOT to address the operational and infrastructure issues that 
hamper travel time reliability, safety, and mobility on the I-70 Mountain Corridor. 
 
There is a shortfall for construction funding. CDOT is working with corridor 
stakeholders to look at creative funding and financing options for the Project and has 
issued a Notice to Industry for financial advisory support.  
 
At the same time, the Project team is working to complete the Environmental 
Assessment and get the Project ready for construction when funds are identified.  
CDOT will be holding a public meeting early next year to provide more thorough 
updates on the Project and alternatives under consideration. Stay tuned!  
 
If you are not on the Project email list and would like to be, enter your email address 
in the "Subscribe to our mailing list" box on the righthand side of this page. 

https://www.codot.gov/programs/colorado-transportation-matters/your-transportation-plan
https://www.codot.gov/projects/i-70-floyd-hill-to-veterans-memorial-tunnels-improvements/projects/i-70-floyd-hill-to-veterans-memorial-tunnels-improvements/project-delivery

